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Chairperson Chang Invited to Name the Cargo Ship of U-Ming Marine

 
 

On October 31, Chairperson Flora Chia-I Chang was invited to Oshima

Shipyard Co. Ltd. Koyagi Factory, Japan, to participate in the naming and

launching ceremony of the Post-Panamax “M.V. Cemtex Unity” of U-Ming

Marine, Far Eastern Group (FEG). She served as the naming sponsor and

presided over the bottle-throwing ceremony, offering her blessings for the

perpetual safety of the vessel.

 

Chairperson Chang mentioned that she and FEG Chairman Douglas Tong Hsu

work together in various organizations outside the university. Kun-Yan

Lee, Trustee of our university and President of Asia Cement Corp., a FEG

subsidiary,  is  also  a  director  at  U-Ming  Marine.  With  Mr.  Lee's

recommendation,  President  Hsu  personally  extended  the  invitation  to

Chairperson Chang. She explained that before the ship is launched, it is

customary to hold a naming and bottle-throwing ceremony. Typically, a

female sponsor presides over the ceremony, and through the blessings and

protection of the “Godmother,” the ship is ensured a smooth voyage and

everlasting safety.

 

Chairperson Chang also pointed out that during the event, she encountered

4 alumni who work at U-Ming Marine, including SVP James Wu, 2 managers,

Felix Lu and Aron Liu, as well as Senior Deputy Manager Hong-Rong Wu.

Their outstanding performance in their professional careers left a strong

impression on President Hsu. She emphasized that this illustrates the

impressive achievements of our university's 310,000 alumni in various

industries, showcasing their ability to make full use of their education

and excel in the workplace.
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Chairperson Flora Chia-I Chang (3rd from the right) was invited to be the naming sponsor for the cargo

ship “Cemtex Unity” of U-Ming Marine, FEG

 




